
 

KS1 Christmas Production: ‘Prickly Hay’ 

 

It is now the time of year when staff and children are working tremendously hard towards our 

Christmas celebrations.  This year the Key Stage 1 children will perform on two occasions:- 

 

• Wednesday, 14th December at 9.30am    

 

• Thursday, 15th December at 9.30am    

 

Mince pies will be available for parents at 9.00am at both performances. 

 

For the safety and comfort of both the audience and performers, tickets will be allocated for each 

performance.  Tickets will be limited to TWO per family on a ‘first come first served’ basis 

(within your allocation of 2 tickets, you may purchase 1 ticket for each performance, if you so 

wish).  

 

If we have extra tickets, these will become available at a later date. 

 

Please complete and return the slip below with your preferred production date.  We will be unable to 

allocate tickets until the slip is returned. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  We are looking forward to a great production! 

 

 

Mrs C Lee 

Head Teacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

KS1 Christmas Production: ‘Prickly Hay’ 

 

Child/ren Name ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Class/es____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Wednesday, 14th December at 9.30am _______________________ (number of tickets required) 

 

Thursday 15th December at 9.30am________________________ (number of tickets required) 

 

Signed______________________________________________ Dated__________________ 

 

Please note a maximum of TWO tickets per family  

 

We will have a waiting list if you require extra tickets. 

 

Please indicate how many extra tickets _______________________________ required 

 

Performance Date/s ______________________________________________________  


